
Eastfield Infant and Nursery 

OPEN EVENING  
We would like to welcome  
existing families and prospective families 
to meet our wonderful  staff and  get a 
flavour of what we have to offer your 
child here at Eastfield Infant and Nursery 
School. 
 
Whether your child is already part of our 
school community or they will be starting 
their journey through school education 
in the near future, we would love to 
show you what our school has to offer. 
 
There will be: 
• Scavenger hunt with a prize draw that 

takes you around the whole school. 
• Taster pots of our fabulous school  

dinners. 
• Information stations about key 

topics such as online safety and  
mental health. 

• Classroom set up across the school 
with key members of staff on hand to 
answer any questions or queries you 
may have. 

 
There is no need to 
pre-book, simply turn up  
on the day. 
 
We hope to see you  
there! 
 

Tuesday November 

4th 2025 

5 to 6.30 p.m. 

Eastfield Infant and Nursery 

School, Pig Lane, St Ives,  

PE27 5QT 



We are also offering some school tours 
during the school day. 
 
These are bookable slots only as we will 
only be able to accommodate 2 to 3 
families at any one time. 
 
These sessions will last approximately 45 
minutes and the tour will either take place 
with our Headteacher, Mrs Summerfield, 
our Deputy Headteacher, Mrs Worth or 
our School Business Manager, Mrs Unwin. 
 
The school day, guided tours are as  
follows:  
 
 Tuesday 11th November 
 > 10am         >10:30am 
 > 1.30pm      > 2pm 
  
• Friday 14th November 
 > 10am        > 10:30am 
        > 1:30pm     > 2pm 
 
 Friday 21st November 
 > 10am         > 11am  
 > 1:30pm      > 2pm 

These sessions will be 
allocated on a first 
come, first served ba-
sis and can be 
booked by emailing 
the school office 
office@eastfield.cambs.sch.uk  

 


